
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - MARCH 26, 2007. 

AMPARO DRIVE TRAFFIC REVIEW 

Councillor Bernie Di Vona recommends: 

1. That Engineering staff be requested to conduct the necessary traffic studies on Amparo Drive 
and report on those findings. 

2. That the review and recommendations be brought forward to the June 18, 2007, Committee 
of the Whole Meeting .  

 
Economic Impact 
 
Nil 
 
Communications Plan 
 
Residents will be advised upon the results of the traffic studies. 

Purpose 

That the City of Vaughan Engineering Department conduct a review of traffic control and provide 
the residents of Amparo Crescent with their comprehensive study and statistics. 

Background  

My office has received further complaints regarding the traffic volume, vehicles speeding, stop 
sign compliance and infiltration problems on these roadways. 

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This traffic study is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007 as to identify and implement innovative 
traffic management alternatives to improve general traffic safety.  
 
Regional Implications 
 
N/A 

Conclusion 

Residents of Amparo Crescent  hope that the necessary traffic measures are taken. 

Attachments 

Nil  

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Di Vona 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bernie Di Vona 
Councillor - Ward 3 


